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Charlotte, NC Atlantic Property Management has continued growth across North Carolina with the
addition of two new property management assignments. The company has been selected to
manage a 53,351 s/f shopping center in Hope Mills and an 88,000 s/f newly developed shopping
center in Garner. 

The Garner property, anchored by a Publix supermarket, represents a significant new development
in the area. Spanning 88,000 s/f, the center offers a vibrant blend of national and local retailers,
positioning it as a key retail hub in the Garner market. 

The Hope Mills property, a well-established retail destination, adds to Atlantic&#39;s expanding
portfolio of community shopping centers. Strategically located with high visibility and accessibility,



the center features a dynamic mix of tenants that serve the growing Hope Mills community. 

"We are thrilled to continue our expansion in North Carolina with these two exciting projects," said
Chad Boulay, national director at Atlantic Property Management. "Both properties align with our
strategic focus on high-quality retail centers that serve thriving communities. We look forward to
applying our hands-on management approach to ensure the long-term success of both centers." 

With these new assignments, Atlantic Property Management reaffirms its commitment to delivering
exceptional service to property owners and tenants, further strengthening its presence throughout
the Southeast. 

“Hat’s off to Chad and team on these exceptional wins,” said Patrick Glynn, COO. “Atlantic Property
Management’s growth in Charlotte and the southeast market continues.” 
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